
 

 

Children, Education and Justice Services 

Level 1.1 Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh EH8 8BG 

Tel 0131 469 3138 Email lorna.french@edinburgh.gov.uk 

Parents and Carers 

 

 

 

 

 

Date
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Dear Parents and Carers 

Please note that the school strike planned for Wednesday 8th November has been suspended. 
 
All schools are therefore open for all pupils as normal.  
 
With sincere thanks for your understanding  
 
 

 
 
Lorna French 
Service Director Education and Chief Education Officer 
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